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9 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Students 
 

World Book Day Tokens 
 
I wanted to let you know that all our students will be given their World Book Day Tokens today and 
that our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running. 
 
We have teamed up with Scholastic Books for students to use their World Book Day Tokens and 
order online collecting the books from our School Library – rather than paying postage etc.  
  
Please go to http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/tolworth-girls to browse the latest books and order 
online. For every £1.00 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 25p in Scholastic 
Rewards. 
 
All orders & payments must be made online. 
 
At the checkout deduct £1.00 for the WBD Token and your daughter can bring me the token when 
she collects her order. 
 
Please place orders online by March 21, 2018. 
 
World Book Day is about encouraging children and young people to read and love books and, 
whatever the weather, allowing them to visit their local bookseller to choose one of ten exclusive 
World Book Day books for free or to receive £1.00 off a book of their choice, including the £2.50 YA 
selection. The token redemption period has been extended to 31 March 2018 to ensure that 
everyone is able to use them. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs I Marillat 
Librarian and Literary Events Coordinator 
0208 739 1378 
Library@tolworthgirlsschool.co.uk 
 
 


